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Denmark, April 26, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Yingmin Wei 
 
We are hereby pleased to confirm that you are accepted for presentation in a Special Paper 
Session for the DRUID23 Conference, Lisbon, on June 10-12, 2023. 
 
The conference will take place at NOVA School of Business, Lisbon, Portugal.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at the conference. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Jeanette Hvarregaard 
DRUID Secretary  
Aalborg University 
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